From: 91linfo@cambridge911.org

To: Woodbury, Catherine
Subject: Message from Cambridge, City of, MA
Date: Monday, June 27, 2022 4:49:45 PM

A Combined Sewer Overflow(CSO) occurred, see information listed below. More information
will be available shortly on our website:

https://www.cambridgema.gov/Departments/publicworks/combinedseweroverflowreporting

Location: CAMO005

Date / Time: 6/27/2022 2:05 PM

Discharge Point: Charles River — along Memorial Drive, 450 feet south of the intersection of
Mount Auburn Street and Lowell Street

Public Health Warning: Public health officials recommend avoiding contact with water bodies
during rainstorms and for 48 hours afterwards, as there may be increased health risks due to
bacteria or other pollutants associated with urban stormwater runoff and CSO discharges.
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